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Freedom Parts 1 and 2 
News From Around PA 
Milo Yiannopoulos was 
invited by the Penn State 
student group Uncensored 
America to deliver a speech 
entitled “Pray the Gay 
Away.”  The invitation 
created outrage from LGBTQ 
groups on campus, the Anti-
Defamation League, Penn 
State administrators and 
even Senator Bob Casey, Jr.  
Yiannopoulos, formerly 
described as a “gay 
conservative,” has always 
been a controversial figure, 
but the fact that he no longer 
identifies as ‘gay’ makes him 
even more controversial in 
the eyes of some!  His 
message was directed to 
those in the ‘gay’ lifestyle 
who want out. 

The PA Department of Health 
is refusing to share complete 
information about how it 
counted COVID-19 deaths for 
reports ordered by the State 
House last November. 

Pennsylvania State 
University is hiring a new 
assistant professor of 
architecture.  However, the 
applicant must show his or 
her commitment to “anti-
racism and anti-oppression.”   

Gubernatorial candidate Josh 
Shapiro has pledged to pass 
a statewide homosexual 
special rights bill if elected.  

Philadelphia’s Office of LGBT 
Affairs will raise the trans flag 
at City Hall on November 19. 

News From National Scene 
A school board member of 
the Scottsdale Unified School 
District in Arizona was 
secretly keeping a dossier 
listing parents who have 
opposed critical race theory. 
Parents are calling on his 
resignation! 

Loyola Marymount 
University, a Catholic 
University in Los Angeles, 
hosted a fundraiser for 
Planned Parenthood.  A 
dismayed student decided to 
do something about it and 
resurrected a long-inactive 
pro-life group! 

Briarcrest Christian School in 
Memphis announced a 
training session for parents 
and students entitled, “God 
Made Them Male and 

Female. And It Was Good. A 
Gospel Response to Culture’s 
Gender Theory.”  LGBTQ 
groups were outraged and a 
county commissioner 
accused the school of 
spreading “hateful drivel 
against LGBTQ children.” 
 
The Navy’s newest fleet 
replenishment oiler USNS 
Harvey Milk was christened 
in San Diego this week.  It is 
named after a pedophile and 
‘gay’ activist! 
 
The Spotsylvania County 
School Board in Virginia 
directed the district school 
libraries  to remove “sexually 
explicit” materials. 

Oklahoma Governor Kevin 
Stitt ordered the State 
Department of Health to stop 
issuing nonbinary birth 
certificates, which is 
inconsistent to state law. 
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